Dear Parent(s),

Online ordering for students will open up on September 5th, the ordering will be for lunches the week of September 12th through 16th.

If you or your child did not order meals for this week or had missed the online order deadline, they can still receive lunch by getting a card from his/her teacher. They will be able to give this card to the cafeteria and we will give them lunch for the days they need. For the younger students please let their teacher know what they need to order and for what days.

We will then bill on your online account (If you did not make one please do) then at the end of that week we get the list of students that received lunches for the week and apply the balance to your account. We do try to credit daily if we can...

We can do this for students/parents that forget to order or for students that forgot their lunch otherwise please use the online order system so we can make sure that we have enough food for the students that forgot their lunch or forgot to order.

The weeks for online ordering close the Friday before the week starts, this gives us time to get all the orders together for that upcoming week.. The week will be blocked after Friday night and no orders can be placed, Parents have plenty of time in advance to order, this way parents don't miss deadlines as you can place future orders till the end of May.

When making an account please keep it to one account per child. When we have to charge an account for a student that received lunch at the school but did not order or missed the deadline, we will only charge one account...

Thank you...

Estimes Cafe